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Naming and numbering proposal for a development at 79 Sandford Road, Ranelagh, 
Dublin 6. 
 

 
Eachlann Woodville / Woodville Mews 

 

A request has been received to name and number a development of residential units at 79 
Sandford Road, Ranelagh, Dublin 6. 
 
The applicant proposes to name the development Eachlann Woodville / Woodville Mews.  The 
rationale for the naming is as follows: 
 
“The mews development sits on the grounds of a house called Woodville, which no longer 
survives.” 
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate. 
 
The numbering scheme proposed is 1 – 6.  
 
The Acting Manager Land Surveying and Mapping has assigned the numbers 1 – 6 and the 
development is shown on map SM-2022-0337 Rev C. 
 
Accordingly the naming and numbering scheme as shown above is recommended for 
approval. 
 
 
Karl Mitchell 
Director of Services Central and South East Areas 


